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06/15/2021 18:06 PH2 - all items Support

I writing in support of all rezoning items going to public hearing on June 17, 2021. 5412 Cambie Street, 7730-7772 Cambie Street, 3353 Cambie 

Street, 2725-2751 Kingsway, and 3609-3687 Arbutus Street should all be approved. Vancouver suffers from a massive housing shortage, and 

we need to build more housing in every neighbourhood. Especially the 3609-3687 Arbutus Street project should be approved, because 

Shaughnessy has failed to build more housing in the last 30 years. This means the children from that neighbourhood cannot afford to live in the 

area, and instead spread out to gentrify other parts of the city. It is not good land use, or fair, for that neighbourhood to refuse new neighbours 

and a denser community, when every other part of the city is doing it's part to provide housing for the many people who want to live here and 

continue living here.

Nathan Hawkins Unknown No web 

attachments.
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